
 

November 7, 2008 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Re: EB-2008-0272 
 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR AN ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION REVENUE REQUIREMENT 
CHANGE, HYDRO ONE NETWORKS 
 
 
Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) requests intervenor status in the EB-2008-0272 Proceeding. 
Hydro Ottawa is a distributor operating under licence ED-2002-0556 within the City of Ottawa and the 
Village of Casselman and receives the majority of its electricity through the transmission grid owned by 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”).  As such, Hydro Ottawa has a direct interest in changes to the 
uniform provincial transmission rates that Hydro One charges. 
 
As directed in the Notice of Application, the following further details are provided. 
 
1. The representative for this Proceeding will be: 
 

Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa 
3025 Albion Road North PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 3S4 
Phone: 613-738-5499 ext 7499 
Fax: 613-738-5485 
e-mail: janescott@hydroottawa.com 

 
2. Hydro Ottawa does not have a preference between a written or oral hearing. 
 
3. Hydro Ottawa does not intend to seek cost awards for this Proceeding.   
 
4. Hydro Ottawa only wishes to receive electronic copies of the evidence and other material  
 submitted by participants in the hearing. 
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While Hydro Ottawa is requesting individual intervenor status, it is with the full intention of combining 
intervention activities with other distributors and the Electricity Distributors Association as much as 
possible.  
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
 
Lynne Anderson 
Chief Regulatory Affairs and Government Relations Officer 
 
cc. Mr. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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